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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Chicks in Class 1 

The second batch of eggs in Class 1 have been much more healthy and we have had 7 chicks.  

Bosavern Farm Class 1 trip 

Old home clothes only please for the trip to Bosavern Community Farm for Class 1 on Monday 26th March. This 

is a change from the preceding letter. 

Easter Celebrations 

We will now be holding our Easter Concert in school on Wednesday 28th March at 10:30am. The children are 

working hard with Miss Judge on songs for this event. Please join us and stay for coffee afterwards.  

LARF 

We are holding a charity day for Lauren and Rosie’s Fund (LARF) on Thursday 29th March . Please wear        

something blue or yellow and bring a contribution of £1 to LARF.  

Thank you to our School Council for organising this event. 

Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools (SIAMS) 

Next week we welcome Revd David Hatrey to our school on Tuesday 27th March for our SIAMS inspection. This 

inspection looks at the effectiveness of St Maddern’s as Church school, our Christian Distinctiveness, RE teaching 

and learning, Collective Worship and Leadership and Management of a Church school. I’m very proud of the   

developments this term and the children’s growing understanding of Christian Values and living these out in dai-

ly life. Thank you for your support in this. Due to the inspection we will need to reschedule our sharing work    

afternoon—the sharing work afternoon will now take place after the Easter Concert, please stay and take a look 

at your child’s work! 

Finally, please remember if you have any concerns then please pop into the office.  

Kind regards,  

Hilary Tyreman 
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STAR LEARNER 

Olivia for such amazing writing this week, but also for her effort with her 

writing. 

Libby for being very independent with her writing, and showing a big im-

provement with her presentation. 

PERSEVERANCE 

Kian for persevering with his reading 

Aggie for showing lots of perseverance in her swimming lessons. 

RESPONSIBILITY 

Grace for taking responsibility of her own maths learning, by asking for and 

being eager to complete further challenges 

READING KARATE 

Lowenna = Orange; Jayden = White 

SUPER SPELLERS 

Roan & Jayden 

STAR READERS 

Wesley, Morgana, Lowenna 

GOLDEN TOKEN AWARDS 

Harry & Emily for showing good manners at all times. 

WELL DONE TO ALL THESE CHILDREN! 

PRE-SCHOOL OPENING TIMES CHANGE 

MONDAYS - WEDNESDAYS: 8:45AM-3PM 

THURSDAYS & FRIDAYS: 8:45AM-11:45AM 

TO START AT THE BEGINNING OF NEXT TERM. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Wednesday 28th March—Easter Concert 10:30am in Church  

Thursday 29th March LARF charity day—wear blue or yellow and bring £1 

donation 

Friday 30th March—Friday 13th April Easter Holidays 

Monday 16th April—Start of Summer term 


